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Megan Geng

From: Mike Harding 
Sent: Wednesday, 4 November 2020 12:21 PM
To:
Cc: Megan Geng
Subject: Review of boundary of SNA 435b
Attachments: SNAs 1 to 2500.jpeg

Hi Greg, 
 
Further to my earlier message, Timaru District Council has asked me to review the boundary of SNA 435b on your 
Acacia Downs property. 
 
In this review I have excluded the area of sown pasture from SNA 435b, creating two SNAs (435b1 and 435b2). I 
have also adjusted the SNA boundaries so that they follow the indigenous vegetation boundary more closely. 
Attached is an image illustrating the proposed new boundaries. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the planning implications of this change, please contact Megan Geng or Mark 
Geddes at Timaru District Council. 
 
Regards 
Mike Harding 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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